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Dear Brethren in Christ,			  August 2025

The Troys greet you all with unspeakable joy through the grace of our Lord and Saviour, Jesus 
Christ.
 
For a couple of weeks, my wife Jehoaddan and I have had some health challenges, but the Lord 
is good and very faithful.  He promises to meet all our needs according to His riches through 
Christ Jesus, and we trust Him.

Beloved, we covet your prayers always in serving the Lord, so “that we be delivered from 
unreasonable and wicked men: for all men have not faith.” (2 Thessalonians 3:2)

Ministry
The Great Commission Fundamental Baptist Church baptized twelve converts this quarter, 
among them eight Deaf believers. As we disciple them, let us pray for their spiritual maturity and 
involvement in the church activities.

Outreach
Amazingly, the Lord is gracious in saving precious souls daily. While reaching out to another 
town, 37 persons got saved, and 5 additional people were saved in another location. If the 
Lord will open us a door, as we pray to start a Bible-believing church, since none are within this 
vicinity.

Village  Children Ministry
Pastor Emmanuel T. Gaye, Evangelist Jenkins Guah, and Evangelist Mordecai Barlea are 
reaching most of the kids within our churches with lots of activities in presenting the gospel. 
They had children;s retreats in Saclepea, Flompa, and Bahn, with over 300 children present. Our 
children’s church is growing rapidly in all our churches, and we are asking the Lord to provide 
more caring and faithful teachers. Let us pray for these kids to grow in the knowledge of the Lord 
Jesus Christ.

The Christian Foundation High School
The Christian Foundation High School has successfully closed for the academic year 2024/2025 
with 420 students. We thank the Lord for your prayers and financial contributions. Our twelfth-
grade class is still waiting for the government examination results for graduation. Moreover, we 
are asking the Lord for more student enrollment, as schools open next month.
Please pray for all our 63 candidates to pass successfully to qualify them for graduation.

Kindly remember us in your prayers for transportation. 
We are really in need of a double carbine pickup truck. This vehicle will serve multiple purposes 
in our ministry. It will be used for outreach, material transport, and to help wherever our guests 
come.  Moreover, our village revivals and visitation are held at night, when the farmers come to 
town in the evening.  Additionally, Liberia is getting more dangerous to ride motorcycles at night.  
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Contributions for our ministry should be made payable to IPM and sent to IPM, Inc., 100 Spring Ave., Hanover, PA 17331-2717 Be 
sure to include a note designating “Troy Support” or any other special designation you may have for us. Thank you. 

If you have an email, please help us to help this missionary save postage by receiving his newsletter by email. Please take a moment to contact us at 
office@ipmworld.org with your email and home address and use “subscribe Troy prayer letter” on the subject line.

The cost for a good used pickup truck is around $9,000 - $10,000.  Please pray with us for this great need. 

Prayer Requests:
1.	 Pastor & Mrs Troy’s health
2.	 New members’ spiritual maturity
3.	 Faithful Sunday school teachers
4.	 Students to pass in GOV examination
5.	 More enrollment at CFHS


